
Norman Lamm 

From: Hilda Tejada 

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 11:12 AM 

To: Norman Lamm 

Subject: FW: Contact with Rabbi |Lamm 

Dr. Lamm: 

FYI 

Hilda 

From: Mike Tabor [mailto:taboruk@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 10:47 AM 
To: Hilda Tejada 
Subject: Contact with Rabbi |Lamm 

Dear Hilda 

I trust you are well 

I know that Rabbi Lamm is not too well and that inevitably our 40 + years 

correspondence has dried up 

But if possible I would love you to be able to pass on to him my love and 

appreciation for our trans atlantic relationship over such a long period. It was 

truly a most wonderful lifeline for me,full of inspiration and good advice. I miss 

his letters which became progressively shorter the more responsibilities he 

assumed 

To him and his wife Mindy my fondest good wishes 

Thankyou 

Mike 


